
 

 

                     

Parents/Guardians: 
 

This is a reminder that Interim Progress 

Reports for the Second Quarter will be 

available in Virtual Counselor as of 

Tuesday, November 28, 2023. 

Please go to your children’s Clever 

dashboard and access Virtual Counselor 

from there.                                        
Under Florida law, email addresses, and all forms of communications, including email communications, made or received in connection with the transaction of School Board business are public records, which must be retained as 
required by law and must be disclosed upon receipt of a public records request, except as may be excluded by federal or state laws. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not 
send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone .  
 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, 
national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. The School Board also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment 
complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department & District’s Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. 
 
Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or 
Teletype Machine (TTY) 754- 321-2158. 
 


